
RIDGEWOOD ASSOCIATION SPRING NEWSLETTER 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
RIDGEWOOD MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 10, 2017 – 7:00 PM 

KINGSTON COMMUNITY LIBRARY 
REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED 

 
Dear Ridgewood Association Members, 
 
We hope you enjoyed the winter of 2017 – a season of winter, spring and summer weather! 
 
The Spring Meeting Dates are: 
Membership Meeting, Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 7:00 pm at the Kingston Community Library 
Beach Cleanup – Saturday, May 13 at 8:00am 
Boat Owners Meeting – Saturday, May 13 at Noon at the Little Beach 
 
The Annual Membership Meeting was held on Wednesday November 4, 2016.  

 Rick Russman volunteered to serve as a Board Member for the next two years and was elected. 
The Secretary and one other Board Member 2 year term are still open. If you would like to 
volunteer, please contact the Ridgewood President, Adam Barlow at abarlow@medicushcs.com. 

 The Membership voted to have the sand delivered before the Dredge and Fill Permit extension 
expired. It was delivered in the fall and will be spread this spring. 

 The membership voted to replace the swim lines at the Little Beach. The lines are being ordered. 

 Jane Secino addressed the board with her displeasure of how the dock assignments were 
handled last season.   Takeaways included: 

o The board does not get involved with dock owners swapping locations 
o Boat owners are assigned a dock space and if they decide to change locations, they must 

communicate with all parties involved in the affected dock spaces 
 
On the Agenda for the Spring Meeting will be: 

 Cost Analysis for repairing vs replacing the raft, which needs new decking, carpet and a ladder  

 The Boards Plan to address the influx of non-members during the Fourth of July Weekend 
(overflow from the State Park).  

 Filling the two open positions 
 
Included with this letter is your dues notice and two beach car hangers.  Although the dues are $25.00, 
your additional contributions are appreciated. The Association has a number of upcoming capital 
expenses for the raft and swim lines. 
 
See you at the Membership Meeting, 
 
President Adam Barlow 
Vice President Mike Lytle 
Treasurer Paula Mahoney 
Board Members: Lynne Merrill, Rick Russman, Barry Sargeant and Kent Shepard 
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